
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Newton Road, Great Barr) 
(Temporary No Right Turn Restriction) and (Queslett Road, Great Barr) 
(Temporary No Left Turn Restriction) Order 2025 intends to temporarily 
prohibit vehicles from proceeding via a right turning movement from 
Newton Road to Walsall Road and a left turning movement from 
Queslett Road to Walsall Road.  
 

Newton Road (no right turn restriction) - traffic will be diverted via 
Birmingham Road (northbound) to the M6 junction 7 roundabout, 
Birmingham Road (southbound), Newton Road, All Saints Way, 
The Expressway, M5 junction 1 roundabout, Birmingham Road, 
Holyhead Road, Island Road, Sandwell Road, Oxhill Road, 
Church Lane and Wellington Road.  

 
Queslett Road (no left turn restriction) - traffic will be diverted via 
Newton Road, All Saints Way, The Expressway, M5 junction 1 
roundabout, Birmingham Road, Holyhead Road, Island Road, 
Sandwell Road, Oxhill Road, Church Lane and Wellington Road.  

 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 22/04/2025 effective from 21/04/2025 (9pm – 4am each 
evening/morning).  
 
Purpose - to facilitate access for carriageway resurfacing works by 
Roadway UK TM Ltd on behalf of Transport for West Midlands. 
  


